
 

JOIN US FOR THE FIRST 

PTFA MEETING 
 

Why not help out and show your support 

WHO CAN ATTEND AND JOIN THE PTFA? 

Everyone is welcome! 

 PARENTS  TEACHERS 

 COMMUNITY 

St Martin’s 

We look forward to meeting you on:  

TUESDAY, 16TH NOVEMBER AT 4.30PM  

IN THE SCHOOL LIBRARY 

St Martin’s School 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

E-mail E-bost: reception@stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk  

Website Safle wê: stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher Prifathro: Mr. L. Jarvis 

If you would like any assistance please contact Reception 


